energy fuels nuclear, inc.

executive offices « suite 900 « three park central « 1515 arapahoe « denver, colorado 80202 » (303) 323-8317

May 9, 1979

Mr. Glen D. Brown, Chief

Fuel Facility & Material Safety Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1V

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Mr. Brown:

We are in receipt of your letter of May 4, 1979, which refer-
ences an inspection made by Mr. C. L. Cain in connection
with Source Material Licenses SUA-1324 and SUA-132S.

The violations noted by Mr. Cain, along with the corrective
measures taken, are given below:

SUA-1324

1. Contrary to 10 CFR 19.11(a) or (b), neither the regula-
tions required by 10 CFR 19.11 (a) nor the notice requir-

ed by 10 CFR 19.11(b) were posted at the time of the
inspection.

The regulations and notice were posted on April 17,

1979, and will remain posted for the duration of the
license.

- Contrary to 10 CFR 20.407, a personnel monitoring report
for calendar year 1978 was not submitted to the NRC
during the first quarter of calendar year 1979.

This report was sent to the NRC on or about April 20,
1979. Appropriate nctations will be made on activity
calendars to insure that annual reports are forwarded
on schedule.
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SUA-1325

Contrary to 10 CFR 20.407, a personnel monitoring report
for calendar year 1978 was not submitted to the NRC during
the first quarter of calendar year 1979.

This report was sent to the NRC on or about April 20,
1979. Appropriate notations will be made on activity
calendars to insure that annual reports are forwarded
on schedule.

We trust this information will satisfy the requirements
of 10 CFR Part 2.

Sincerely,

M. D. Vincelette,
Vice-President-Operations

MDV/ 3£



